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CONTACT INFORMATION 
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A new protocol has been established for contacting Board Members. Residents may no longer 
use personal or business emails and/or phone numbers to reach Board Members. The new 
email address is boardmembers@lisafranchoa.com.  Please make a note of the change.  
Contact Board Members using any other method may be considered harassment. 
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